
 
 

 
From: CRAMSEY@brookspierce.com [mailto:CRAMSEY@brookspierce.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2009 10:12 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Amendment to BSTA-20091112ACR 
 
 
Mohammad,  
 
On behalf of Fisher Broadcasting - California TV, LLC, and per our discussion, please consider this e-mail 
an amendment to the above-refercened STA application for KBFX-CA, Bakersfield, California.  
 
Question 7.1 of the STA application is hereby amended to specify Channel 58 instead of Channel 53.  
 
Please make the appropriate changes to the application so it may be processed as an STA requests for 
Channel 58.    
Channel 58 is the station's current authorized channel, and the prior reference to Channel 53 was a 
typographical error.  
 
Please let me know should you have any questions.  
 
-Coe  
 
*********************************************** 
Coe W. Ramsey 
Brooks, Pierce, McLendon,  
Humphrey, and Leonard, L.L.P. 
150 Fayetteville Street Mall 
Suite 1600 
Raleigh, NC  27601 
(919) 839-0300 (phone) 
(919) 839-0304 (fax)  

  

 

Confidentiality Notice 

The information contained in this e-mail transmittal is privileged and confidential intended for the 
addressee only.  If you are neither the intended recipient nor the employee or agent responsible 
for delivering this e-mail to the intended recipient, any disclosure of this information in any way or 
taking of any action in reliance on this information is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 
e-mail in error, please notify the person transmitting the information immediately. 

This e-mail message has been scanned and cleared by MailMarshal SMTP. 

 


